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Mail Theft 

(Copied from a United States Postal Inspection Service flyer)

POSSIBLE THEFT OF MAIL 
Vancouver, WA

The United States Postal Inspection Service has received complaints concerning theft of mail 
from a US Postal Service Mailbox in your area. We need your assistance in identifying any 
fraudulent activity associated with the theft.

Mail thieves target mailboxes to gain access to your personal and financial information. Using 
this information, identity thieves can open financial accounts including bank and credit card 
accounts in your name. Checks stolen from the mail can be forged, altered or counterfeited 
and subsequently negotiated at banks and retail businesses. Please continue to monitor all 
your accounts for any type of fraudulent activity.

If you have any information regarding these break-ins including video surveillance of your 
mailbox and/or street, please contact the US Postal Inspection Service number below.

In the event you are contacted by any law enforcement agency, merchant, credit card company 
or other financial institution concerning fraudulent activity on your account (s) or under your 
name, contact the Postal Inspection Service at the phone number listed below or on the US 
Postal Inspection Service website: postalinspectors.uspis.gov. Describe the type of activity, 
name of the merchant/agency, police case number, contact person and telephone number.

We appreciate your assistance in our efforts to protect the US Mails from theft and other 
criminal activity including identity theft. If you have questions, please contact us at 
(877)-876-2455.

UNITED STATES POSTAL INSPECTION SERVICE
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